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Attendance 

Board Members: D. Kittredge, B. Spencer, M. Barry, R. Wilmot 

 

 

 

Public Inquiry 

William Ashton, Marybeth Chernasky 

   

Minutes of previous meeting 

The Secretary referred members to the minutes of the February 24, 2016 meeting and requested 

comments or corrections prior to their approval. A motion was made (BS) and seconded (MB) to 

accept the minutes. Motion carried with a unanimous vote of members present. 

 

New Applications 

Reviewed and recommended by the board to the director the new application package(s) 

submitted by: 

Jacob Macko 
  

   

   The following individuals were requested to provide more information: 

William Ashton 

Robert Collins  

 

RW recused himself from William Ashton’s new application. 

 

Renewal Applications 

The following applications were reviewed and recommended to the director for license renewal. 

LAST NAME 
FIRST 
NAME MLF# 

Hachigian Dana 379 

Grantham Rupert 371 

Kobelia Robert 286 

Kowalski Joseph 406 

Miller Collin 429 

Fox Christopher 411 

Radlof Eric 424 

Valcourt Jr. Richard 405 

Koch Charles 428 
   



Martin Jeffrey 341 

Canfield Kenneth 431 

Anzuoni Nicholas 340 
 

    

    MB recused himself from Thomas Jenkins & Michael Powers renewal. A motion was made (BS) 

and seconded (MB) to recommend the New/Renewal license applications to the director. Motion 

carried with a unanimous vote of members present. 

 

 

Expired Licenses 

Daniel Evans Exp 2/24/26 MLF#430 

 

License Complaints 

None 

 

Other Business 

 

∙ Update on three year licensing: PC Forwarded a message to the FLB that there is no new 

news regarding the three year licensing. 

  
∙ MB: Will not write a letter in regards to the NRCS doing Forestry work as there is no issue for 

him. The FLB determined it is a DCR issue and they should discuss directly with NRCS. 
 

Next Meeting will be held at Holdsworth Hall in Amherst, MA on: 

June 22
th

 2016 @6:30pm. 

Meeting Adjourned 

Cc:  Peter Church 


